
We have been very busy in nursery this week, starting our new inquiry- 

Why is water wet?                                                                                             

We had a discussion together to find out what we already know about water 

and what we would like to find out and learn.                                             

We explored and investigated in sensory play with soft, lavender scented, 

sparkly play dough. We created seashells, seahorses, a stream and even a 

mermaid. We enjoyed using the rolling pins.                                              

We created our front cover of the new inquiry in our special floor books. 

We dropped and splashed sparkly green, blue and purple paint onto the 

paper, using a paintbrush to represent raindrops. We had to concentrate 

extremely hard  but we had so much fun . We even splashed paint on Mrs 

Bugler. 
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We were so excited to play and experiment with some new water toys in 
our tuff spot full of water. We discovered that some were squirting toys, 
some were sounds toys and also some stacking cups with numbers. We 
roared with laughter when Mrs Bugler decided to be a bit silly and squirted 
us all with one of the squirting toys . 

                                                                                                               
We’ve also been lucky to go outside on our field in the sunshine and run 
around together chasing and popping bubbles that were floating out of our 
bubble machine. They were beautiful colours. We have had so much fun !
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